
BULLETIN ON CORONAVIRUS TESTING - UPDATE

Friday, June 12, 2020

As per Tersano Bulletin 04/20 and due to the following circumstances, Tersano testing against COVID that 
was scheduled for June has been delayed until early August.

	• Testing on the SARS-CoV-2 virus (the coronavirus) requires an approved biohazard level 3  
test laboratory;

	• Such authorized third party labs are not available in Canada;

	• Tersano must perform testing in the United States;

	• Tersano is a Canadian company and unfortunately the Canadian/US border is currently closed 
through end of July;

	• Experienced Tersano staff are required onsite for lab set up and dispensing of the SAO solution. 

We will communicate updates on this and more as developments occur. 
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